Mr. Robb Greenspan

The Greenspan Company

16501 Ventura Blvd., Suite 410
Encino, CA 91436

December 4, 1995
Dear Robb:

Thank you for your professional assistance with respect to our insurance claim from the water
damage loss we experienced this year. You were a great help in determining the extent of the
loss, in formulating the actual claim and during the ultimate settlement negotiations. I will not
hesitate to recommend The Greenspan Company to any company or individual which
experiences significant or complicated losses.

With respect to the $2,022.59 invoice you referred to, attached is a front and back copy of the
payment check from Wilshire Designs.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,
Wilshire Designs

i

. Garry L. Pealer
Vice Presidont, Finance

6120 BRISTOL PARKWAY
CULVER CITY
CALIFORNIA 90230—-6604
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